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July 19, 2021 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary                                    

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E. Broad St. 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

Re: OCC’s Motion for Aqua Ohio to Publicly File Quarterly Reports with Statistics Relating to its 

Monthly Disconnections of Consumers, PUCO Case 21-595-WW-AIR   

 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

 

The Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (OCC) informs the PUCO that we do not object to Aqua 

filing its response to OCC’s above Motion (for public filings of Aqua’s statistics on disconnections of 

consumers) by August 2, 2021. Aqua’s response to OCC’s motion is otherwise due today, per O.A.C. 

4901-1-12(B)(1). This letter results from an Aqua and OCC discussion in which Aqua asked OCC for 

more time for Aqua to file its response and also asked for further dialog with OCC on the consumer 

issue of OCC’s Motion. OCC is amenable to that approach. Aqua asked OCC to kindly file this letter. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Amy Botschner O’Brien 

Amy Botschner O’Brien (0074423) 

Counsel of Record  

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel 

(614) 466-9575 
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